
From: Audra Livergood - NOAA Federal
To: Grange, Briana
Subject: [External_Sender] Section 7 Reinitiation for the St. Lucie Nuclear Power Plant
Date: Tuesday, November 19, 2019 3:35:27 PM

Dear Briana,

The subject Section 7 formal consultation (reinitiation) has been assigned to me.  The project
has been logged into the new consultation tracking system known as ECO.  The ECO
reference # for this project is as follows:

SERO-2019-03494

Please reference this # in all project-related correspondence. The project was just assigned to
me today, so I have not yet reviewed it for completeness.  If I need additional information, I
will let you know.

Kind regards,
Audra

-- 
Audra Banks
NOAA National Marine Fisheries Service
SERO Protected Resources Division
Coral Conservation Branch

Looking at them, Jesus said, "With people it is impossible, but not with God; for all things are possible
with God."  (Mark 10:27)

For since the creation of the world, God's invisible qualities - His eternal power and divine nature -
have been clearly seen, being understood from what has been made, so that people are without excuse
(Romans 1:20)
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